
to our students in Uganda

Please help us bring
ESSENTIALS

Sports bras - all sizes (white or lt. gray colors please)
White knee-high socks, brown men's dress socks
String backpacks
Toothbrushes
Full-sized toothpaste tubes

In July 2023, we'll be returning to the JPSS campus and
hope to bring the following items for our 600+ students:

SHOP NOW:

Would your group, business, church or club like to
collect these items for us?  Please contact us at
info@johnpaulschool.com

Buy from our Walmart
charity registry and have the
items shipped directly to us!

www.johnpaulschool.com


